
 

Considerations for Assisting Air Travel 
Passengers with Disabilities During the 

Coronavirus Pandemic 

In response to the coronavirus pandemic, several organizations have 
developed the considerations that air carriers should observe or 
implement to ensure that service to passengers with disabilities is 
provided in a safe and dignified manner in accordance with the Air 
Carrier Access Act (ACAA).   The organizations include: ALS 
Association, American Association of People with Disabilities, 
American Council of the Blind, Autistic Self Advocacy Network, 
Bazelon Center for Mental Health Law, Christopher & Dana Reeve 
Foundation, Cure SMA, Epilepsy Foundation, Muscular Dystrophy 
Association (MDA), National Association of the Deaf, National Council 
on Independent Living, National Disability Rights Network, National 
Multiple Sclerosis Society, Paralyzed Veterans of America The Arc of 
the United States United Spinal Association. 

To see the Statement of COVID-19 travel considerations, go to: 
https://cqrcengage.com/mda/file/7bJob6nImtO/COVID19%
20Considerations%20for%20Passengers%20with%20Disabilties.pdf  

 

The CDC also has added a page to its 
website entitled: “Considerations for 
Travelers—Coronavirus in the US,” which 
has good information for travelers as different 
modes of transportation open. 

To see the guidance, go to: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/travelers/travel-in-the-us.html. 
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The ADA Turns 30! 
 

For an informative article regarding the ADA history and 
laws to protect people with disabilities, check out: 

 

To read the full article, go to: https://www.shrm.org/hr-today/
news/hr-magazine/summer2020/pages/the-ada-at-30-looking-back
-and-ahead.aspx  

P&A Legal Tidbits is provided to clients and other interested persons.  No legal advice is intended nor should this publication be interpreted as providing legal advice. 

Are you ready?  A good source of information to get you 
started is available from the Wyoming Secretary of State’s 
website: 

For more information , go to:  https://sos.wyo.gov/
Elections/2020ElectionInformation.aspx?
fbclid=IwAR1SWmKDkbJRWDb8UQOG6PYpdbCLDUemI
LjZM77xI43sbPootfO-fhoivUA  

A list of the county clerks to contact yours is found at: 
https://sos.wyo.gov/Elections/Docs/WYCountyClerks.pdf  


